
20 August 2009

Mr David Ferrier
Director
ResultzCorp Pty Ltd
L 24, 91 King William Street
ADELAIDE SA 5000

Dear David,

Just thought I would drop you a short note to thank you for the two presentations you have
provided AIM SA to date.

The YPG Presentation on communication and sales was very well received by those who
attended.

The National Networking Week "networking skills to drive business" received equally positive
feed back.

No doubt your confident approach and ability to engage a room plays a large part in making
these a success.

Best of luck with your future presentations.

Kind regards,

(
Bradley Abraham FAIM CPMgr
Director Membership & Marketing
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